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Madam Chair, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity given to our delegation. 
 
We thank the Secretariat for preparing a revised draft, taking into account the inputs provided by 
Member States during the previous meeting. 
 
From our perspective, the current draft is more focused, more streamlined, and better reflect the 
outcome of UNEA 5.2 and UNEP@50 in a balanced manner. 
 
In general, we can support the draft text as UNEA’s contribution to HLPF.  
 
To further sharpen the draft text, we would like to suggest two proposed amendments as 
follows: 
 

• First, in Page 4, item (e) first bullet point, we would suggest replacing “triple planetary 
crisis” with “interlinked environmental challenges” 
 

• Second, also in Page 4, we would suggest deletion of the fourth bullet point.  
o We are of the view that the content of that bullet point is already included in the 

first bullet point.  
o Furthermore, as we have emphasized in the previous meeting, it is imperative to 

reflect equal importance to all outcome documents, and avoid projecting an 
impression that some resolutions are more prominent than others. 

 
Madam Chair, 
 
That would be our initial contribution to this discussion. 
 
We may come back with further suggestion after listening to comments from other delegations. 
 
I thank you. 
 
/ends/ 


